
Parent/Whanau Update for returning to school 

on Monday 18 May 
Buses 

All buses will run as normal from Monday.  No bus will arrive at school before 

8.30am.  If you have any queries about pick up times, please contact Go Bus. 

Return of Chromebooks 

All chrome books and chargers must be brought back to school on Monday when 

students return.  Please return these to the library. 

Food and Water at School 

1. There will be no canteen until further notice. 

2. Teachers are unable to cut up or heat students food, so please ensure your 

children are self-sufficient with any food they bring. 

3. Students are unable to share food. 

4. School water fountains will all be turned off.  Students must bring a named and 

filled water bottle.  These can be refilled from water supplies at school when 

required. 

Student Online Learning 

For those students not attending school during Alert Level 2, online learning will 

continue.  We have established a dedicated teaching team for online learning who 

will be in contact with families/whanau on Monday 18 May. 

Year 7 & 8 Technology 

Year 7 & 8 Technology for Room 17 will not commence the week beginning 18 May.  

We will keep you advised about a start date for this term. 

 

Please read the school site map that has been forwarded to our 
community and is on the website. 

 
If we all follow the directions when coming to and leaving school, it will 

help contribute to keeping everyone safe. 
 

 

 


